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Key Dates: 

Flu Vaccinations – 26/09/24 

Parents Evening – 14/10/24 

Autumn Disco – 07/11/24 

Photo Day – 12/11/24 

 

 

 
School Dinner Menu Week Commencing 23/09/24: 

If you shop at Asda and use the 

rewards app please would you 

add Adelaide Primary to        

your rewards app. 
 

We will then receive money for 

the children every time you shop 

and it won't cost you a penny. 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sausage Roll & 

Baby Potatoes 

Chicken 

Korma 

Sausage & 

Yorkshire Pudding 

Spaghetti 

Bolognese 
Battered Fish 

Cheese Whirl & 

Baby Potatoes 

Sweet & 

Sour 

Veg Nuggets & 

Yorkshire Pudding 

Shepherd’s 

Pie 

Sweet Potato 

Bake 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

Adelaide Primary School 
Walker Street, Hull, HU3 2RA 

£103.52 

Friday 20th September 2024 
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Asda Cashpot 

for Schools 
 

Butterflies 93.70% Lions 97.79% 

Dolphins 97.93% Meerkats 98.97% 

Foxes 87.33% Panthers 98.06% 

Giraffes 94.48% Penguins 96.33% 

Kangaroos 97.14% Tigers 99.63% 

Koalas 99.35% Wolves 95.16% 

Ladybirds 97.04% Chicks 93.38% 

Leopards 98.67%   

 

WINNERS

 
Tigers 

School Uniform Reminder: 

 

 

 

16/09/24 

2:30pm 

Read, Write, Inc Phonics in  

Foundation Stage 2 

23/09/24 

2:30pm 

Read, Write, Inc Phonics in  

Year 1 & Year 2 

30/09/24 

2pm 

How to help your child sleep  

(Venn Academy Outreach 

teacher)  

07/10/24 

2:30pm 

Healthy Eating  

Including health packed lunches 

14/10/24 
No workshop due to parents events 

this week  

21/10/24 

2:30pm  

Reading at home in Yr 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Including Reading+ 

 

 

 

Parental Workshops 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 

welcome meetings at the star of the school year. 

We are thrilled to be delivering a wide range of 

parental workshops this Autumn Term every 

Monday at the school. 

If you would like to attend, simply arrive at the 

main office on the day. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

If you would like to attend, simply 

arrive at the main office on the day. 

We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

 

 

Welcome Back! 

It has been fantastic to see all the children back at school 

and settled in their new classes! It is such a privilege to 

lead this amazing school community. The new school                              

year is such a special time; the smell of new school 

supplies, the new threads, fresh paintwork in the school 

building and all the new opportunities. It can also be a 

time of anxiety and stress for our children. We are all ready 

to support the children as they transition into their new 

class.  

Please do look out for lots of                                               

opportunities to come into school                                                     

over the course of the year as we aim                                                               

to strengthen our parent engagement! 

I wish you and your child a wonderful                                 

academic year! 

Mrs Bardley 

• Black, grey or navy trousers or skirt 

• White polo t-shirt or white shirt  

• Navy sweatshirt or cardigan  

• School logo sweatshirts, fleeces and cardigans. 

 

mailto:adelaideprimary.org.uk

